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We	say	goodbye	to	our	three	graduating	residents,	Drs.	Ziana	Isma,	Rohan	Kirtane	and	

Nadine	Williams,	who	were	all	successful	in	passing	
their	national	specialty	Canadian	examinations	and	
graduating	from	our	36-month	full-time	specialty	
program.	Ziana	moved	on	to	Calgary,	Alberta;	Rohan	
to	Ottawa,	Ontario;	and	Nadine	to	Victoria,	British	
Columbia.	We	wish	them	well	in	their	new	practices.	
	
Dr.	Rohan	Kirtane	was	the	proud	winner	of	the	
Canadian	and	Manitoba	Dental	Association’s	
research	competition	in	April	for	his	research	
comparing	the	Twin	Block	appliance	and	van	Beek	
Headgear	Activator	appliances	-	congratulations	
Rohan!!	

	
We	welcome	two	new	first-year	residents	to	
the	program:	Drs.	Mithun	Manohar,	joining	
us	from	Florida	and	Slice	Huang	from	
Winnipeg.	
	
At	right	is	a	resident	in-person	clinical	
examination	in	progress	during	COVID-19	
restrictions	with	examiners	Drs.	Drummond	
and	Wiltshire	with	personal	distancing	and	
face	masks	-	the	new	norm	for,	hopefully,	not	
too	long!!	
	
We	are	ramping	up	for	the	55th-year	anniversary	celebrations	of	our	Graduate	
Orthodontic	program	in	2022	and	planning	on	hosting	alumni	functions	at	the	AAO	
meeting	in	Miami	as	well	as	the	CAO	meeting	in	Saskatoon.	
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